STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

O!L CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC. NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

August 13, 1984

Mr. Bobby Broughton
Northwest Pipeline Corp.
Box 90

Farmington NM 87499

Re: San Juan 32-8 Unit #7, N-22-31N-8W
Dear Bobby,

The 1984 bradenhead test on the referenced well indicates
possible communications between the longstring, intermediate
casing and surface pipe. Please schedule a retest as soon
as possible. Notify this office prior to the test, so we
may provide a witness.

Yours truly, .

Charles Gholson
Deputy 0il and Gas Inspector

CG/1h
cc: Reading file

Well file
John Keller, BLM, Farmington



